
-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: FHMIA: 5/12 Meeting for Residents of the Little Pond Service 

Area 

From: <info@fhmia.org> 

Date: Wed, May 07, 2014 9:33 am 

To: "FHMIA Website" <info@fhmia.org> 

FHMIA Email Members,   

The following is posted on the Town website and was sent to us by the 

Town Manager's office: 
 

 

Informational Meeting   

Falmouth Comprehensive Wastewater Management Plan 

Little Pond Wastewater Expansion Project 

  

Monday, May 12, 2014 

  

Teaticket Elementary School, Café, 45 Maravista Avenue 

  

  

Notice of Informational Meeting  

  

The Town of Falmouth will hold an informational meeting on Monday, 

May 12, 2014 at 7:00 PM at the Teaticket Elementary School, 45 

Maravista Avenue.  The purpose of this meeting is to inform the 

community, particularly the residents of the Little Pond Service area 

about the next steps for the project, the anticipated project schedule, and 

to review the impacts/benefits to residents in the service area.  Brief 

presentations will be followed by a question and answer period. 

  
  
  
 

 


